
Town of Kingston, NH Heritage Commission 

Plains Cemetery Celebration Working group 

Public Meeting Minutes 

June 3, 2022 

 

 

Call to Order: Ernie Landry called the meeting to order at 9:30 AM.  The meeting was 

held in person at the Kingston Community Library. 

 

Members present:  

Ernie Landry           Ralph Murphy         Bob Bean        Charlotte Boutin   

 

The purpose of the meeting was to discuss a potential plan for a celebration to honor 

the listing of the Plains Cemetery to the National Register of Historic Places.  

 

The group discussed an overall draft of a preliminary plan prepared by Mr. Murphy and 

Ms. Boutin.  

 

Timing of the event is dependent on availability of a National Register plaque. Mr. 

Murphy will contact Virginia Morse who is researching the subject and who will provide 

recommendations to the Heritage Commission regarding purchasing a plaque.  

 

A determination also needs to be made regarding where to mount a plaque. Mr. Landry 

will set up a meeting with the Chairman of the Trustees of the Trust Funds, the 

cemetery Sexton and the Road Agent to discuss possible locations.  

 

Mr. Murphy and Ms. Boutin will continue overall planning for the celebration. 

 

Mr. Landry adjourned the meeting at 10:50 AM. 

 

 

Disclaimer: HC minutes are reviewed and approved (with or without amendments) at the next 

HC meeting. The original minutes are posted as submitted; any amendments may be found in 

the minutes of the subsequent meeting in which the amendments were made. 


